MARGARET MANSON

NEWSLETTER

WELCOME

Welcome to the new MMES parent info.
newsletterl We will be sending out this
newsletter once a month in the hopes of
keeping all our parents connected.

It is my great honour to be acting principal
at Margaret Manson this year. | am
thrilled to have joined this amazing
community. | look forward to working with
all of you and your children.

Thank you to all our Margaret Manson staff
and families for uniting and collaborating
as we adapt to new realities during this
pandemic. | would like to reassure all our
families that we are doing our utmost to
ensure the safety and security of all our
students and staff.

If you have any questions or concerns,
please do not hesitate to contact me:
slariviereelbpsb.gc.ca

- Sue Lariviere UPCOMING DATES:

September 30th - Orange Shirt
Day
October 12th - Thanksgiving



http://lbpsb.qc.ca/

SEPTEMBER 2020

TERRY FOX RUN

Terry Fox Run is back at MMES!

This year is the 40th anniversay of the Terry Fox
Marathon of Hope, and we are proud to keep this
tradition alive here at Margaret Manson!

YEARS

MARATHON OF HOPE

Our Terry Fox run will take place on October 15th
with each class running for a 30-minute block. In
case of rain, the run will take place on October
19th. This annual event has always been an
important fund-raiser for cancer research, and our
Margaret Manson community has always
contributed very generously to this worthy cause.
If any of our families would like to make donations
this year, you can do so using the link below to the
Margaret Manson Elementary Terry Fox Run
fundraising page. Any amount will be gratefully
accepted.

https://secure.terryfox.ca/registrant/TeamFundrai
singPage.aspx?TeamID=906359

‘_lﬁ gy o

L

1l

The first meeting of the Governing Board will take place on Wednesday, September 30th at 6:30pm via
zoom. All Governing Board meetings are open to all Margaret Manson Parents and all members of the
public. Link will be sent via

ERMS.



https://secure.terryfox.ca/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?TeamID=906359
https://secure.terryfox.ca/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?TeamID=906359

SEPTEMBER 2020

Covid-19 reminders:

Things are continuing to go well at Margaret Manson and we want to thank all of our
parents for your vigilance with respect to monitoring the health of your children! You are
critical participants in the daily work to keep everyone at the school safe and healthy!

Here are some important reminders about practices that we are asking all parents to
follow on a daily basis:
v Check your child for signs and symptoms of COVID-19. Click here for the guidelines.
v If your child shows symptoms of COVID-19, call (514) 644-4545 and follow the directives
from Santé Publique.

Below is the guide we use in determining whether a child should be sent home from
school:



https://boardsite.lbpsb.qc.ca/Modules/FileManagement/files/Root/WelcomeBack2020/20-085-063A_feuillet_pense-bete_v2.pdf



